
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 

December 15, 2022 

The Burt Township public hearing was called to order by chair Jay Jontz on December 15, 2022, @ 6:45 

p.m. Topics to discuss at the Public Meeting are: Five year Parks and Rec Plan, and changes to zoning 

regarding fire pits, decks, patios, and accessory buildings within zoning districts.  

ATTENDANCE at township hall:  Jay Jontz, Gene Hodulik, Paul Janness,  Allen Kozlowski.  Absent: Matt 

Landon. Also attending were Harold Koviak,  Ken Lane from Beckett & Raeder, and Carolyn 

Hodulik/Recording Secretary. 

Jay Jontz opened the public hearing. 

MOTION made by Kozlowski, supported by Hodulik to open public hearing for the Parks & Recreation 

Plan. 

MOTION: Carried 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None 

MOTION made by Kozlowski, supported by Janness to close the Parks & Recreation Plan public hearing. 

MOTION: Carried 

MOTION made by Kozlowski , supported by Janness to open the public hearing for fire pits, decks, patios 

and accessory building definitions and lot size by zoning district. 

MOTION: Carried 

PUBLIC COMMENT: None 

MOTION made by Hodulik, supported by Kozlowski to close the fire pits, decks ,patios and accessory 

building definitions and lot size by zoning district public hearing.  

MOTION: Carried 

MOTION to close the public hearing made by Hodulik, supported by Kozlowski. 

Public hearing adjourned @ 6:55 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carolyn Hodulik 

Recording Secretary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


